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Good morning, Chairman Patten and members of the Energy and Natural Resource Committee. 

For the record, I am Senator Don Schaible, District 31, here to introduce SB 2197. The idea for a bill 

draft was brought to the attention of a patron of mine that would like more opportunities for some 

experienced bow hunters. This bill draft would allow for anyone over the age of 75 to use a crossbow 

during any deer bow season.  

Chairman Patton and Committee there are others behind that would further like to explain the 

intent of this bill and with that I will try to answer your questions. 

 

Senator Don Schaible 

 

 


